
I strongly oppose HB 2510 as it places the interests of the criminal above the rights of the innocent.   We need laws to punish the 
criminals, not make criminals out of the law abiding.  It is bad enough that their are criminals among us, waiting to take advantage; it 
is worse still, to have a government that works against the rights and interests of the law abiding.


